
 

 

 
 

PARKING 
 

Employees who wish to park on campus or at the parking spots near the Tannery Softball Field 
must register their cars with Human Resources.  The location to do so is in Smith Hall. Employees 
will receive an identification parking decal that must be displayed in the designated area in the 
vehicle.  Improper display of parking decal, unregistered vehicle, or illegally parked vehicle(s) will 
be ticketed, immobilized (booted) and/or towed.  The employee will be responsible for payment 
of any of the fore mentioned.    
 
The University cannot be held responsible for the safety and security of vehicles or their 
contents while parked on University property. 
 


